
DEVELOPING YOUTH 
LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE 

NATIONAL LEADERSHIP 
SEMINAR  

The National Leadership Seminar (NLS) is a 
weekend conference focused on the skills and 
attributes of leadership. The program enhances the 
leadership skills of the Order of the Arrow's key 
youth and adult members as they seek to improve 
their services to Scouting America and the greater 
community.  

The full cost of NLS is $275. Youth (under 21 years 
of age) attending NLS from Cahuilla Lodge only 
needs to pay $150 towards the full cost of NLS. The 
lodge will cover $125 of the cost for a youth 
member to attend this NLS course.

The Developing Youth Leadership Conference 
will deepen an adviser’s capacity to develop 
youth leadership within the lodge and chapter. 
Conference topics will include fostering a growth 
mindset, pro moting resilience, providing 
constructive feedback that leads to changes in 
youth behavior and creating a life-long 
coaching/mentoring relationship. 

The full cost of DYLC for an adult is $275. 

If you have any questions about 
NLS or DYLC please contact  
Cahuilla Lodge Adviser Cynthia 
Blessum at 
adviser@snakepower.org. 

Check in and scheduling will be 
handled by the Gateway Region 
so be sure to input your proper 
email upon registration. 

NLS and DYLC will be held at 
The Irvine Outdoor Education 
Center , Irvine, California. 

November 21st-23rd, 2025 

Sign-up for NLS & DYLC at the 
OA’s registration system 
NOAERS. 

www.registration.oa-scouting.org 

www.registration.oa-scouting.org 

mailto:beth.scritchfield@scouting.org



